April 18, 2022

Greenville Conservation Commission

The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara Guay, and
Stacy DelVal. The minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved.

Concerning Pilgrim Foods compliance status, there is nothing new to report.

Sign for Walker Brook - we can get a sign for $120.00 from local signmaker Tom Hawkins -
Marshall will tell him to go ahead.

The Doonan Columbian lot survey is being done - soon we should be able to walk the perimeter.

Site plan status of Dunster Ave. "event" venue - Marshall and Stacy attended - moved forward
due to parking and wetland issues.

Sudivisiaon plan for Adam Ames Columbian Ave. - also moved forward - conservation
commission did not receive copy of wetlands information - also there will be an independent
3rd party review to see if lots are "reasonable and compact".

Roadside Clean Up Day - date set for Saturday, April 23rd - appeared on facebook and in the
Monadnock Ledger - Rick Miller, Lions Club and Boy Scouts are all planning to volunteer.

Greenvilles' Code enforcement inspector is relocating and resigning - no new building inspector
as of yet.

Chris Balch asked for permission to walk in Potter Woods - he is interested in checking on birch
trees for disease, and will let us know what his findings are.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 fifteen pm. Our next meeting will be at 7pm. on May 16, 2022



